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RECOVERED 
In early August 2009, Langley RCMP members attended a property in the 
Langley area to investigate a report of a suspicious vessel. On 
investigation, members determined that the vessel was on file stolen with 
the Vancouver Police Department. 

The vessel and trailer had been stolen in August 2008 from Vanier Park in 
Vancouver. The investigation continues.                                      
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